
Commissioner Ketchel will be hosting a Town Hall Meeting  

to be held on Thursday, August 27, 2020 to discuss improvement concepts for 

Santa Rosa Boulevard 

 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that 

Commissioner Carolyn Ketchel will be hosting a Town Hall meeting to be held on 

Thursday, August 27, 2020, beginning at 6:00 pm.  The meeting will be held at the 

Emerald Coast Convention Center located at 1250 Miracle Strip Parkway SE, Ft. 

Walton Beach, FL 32548.   The purpose of the meeting is to discuss improvement 

concepts for Santa Rosa Boulevard.  The public is welcomed to attend.  Two or more 

members of the Board of County Commissioner, Infrastructure Surtax Advisory 

Committee and Tourist Development Council may be in attendance. 

 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make reasonable 

modifications for access to these hearings upon request. Requests may be made to 

the County Commission office at 850-651-7105 and must be made at least 48 hours 

in advance of the hearing in order to provide the requested service. 

 


